
 

 
April 19, 2010 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
ATT: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

EB - 2009 - 0209 
ED - 2002 - 0544 

Reply to Board Staff Submission - Revision 
Wasaga Distribution Inc. 

 
In a conversation with Martin Benum, Applications Advisor, Wasaga Distribution realizes 
that Wasaga had misinterpreted the Board Staff Submission to Board Staff interrogatory 
3b. This letter is to clarify Wasaga Distribution Inc. position in the following paragraph. 
 
Our current billing system could not readily accommodate a separate rate rider that 
would apply prospectively to non-RPP customers to dispose of the Global Adjustment 
sub-account. Wasaga Distribution Inc. supports Board Staff’s alternative where recovery 
of the allocated Global Adjustment sub-account balance be allocated to all customers in 
each class, recognizing the customer migration both away from and into the Non-RPP 
customer group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Originally signed by 
 
 
Joanne Tackaberry, CGA 
Manager, Administrative & Financial Services 
Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
P.O. Box 20 
Wasaga Beach, ON 
L9Z 1A2 
Phone: 705-429-2517 Fax: 705-429-2590 
j.tackaberry@wasagadist.ca 
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